Selv Aedford City Country

Official Resolutions

Be it hereby known to all that: The City Council of New Bedford, Massachusetts hereby offers its sincerest congratulations to:

Horacio B. Tavares and Maria M. Tavares in recognition of

The celebration of your 50° wedding anniversary and with wishes that the Good Lord will give you many more happy and healthy years together. The Entire Citizenry extends its very best wishes on this memorable occasion and expresses the hope for continued good fortune.

Given this	8th day of	April	, <u>2017</u>
	by:		
Jaren Pho			
Council Bresident		<u> </u>	